Ref 7706/566 Mae Fah Luang University
Chiang Rai 57100

Thailand

21 July 2022

Dear Partner Universities,

The school of Agro-Industry, Mae Fah Luang University, will be hosting «The 2nd
International Joint Symposium on Agriculture and Food Security” on 3 September,
2022. Thus, we would like to cordially invite you to be a co-organizer for this event. The

objective of the symposium is to serve as a venue where postgraduate students from
partner universities could present their research works as well as exchange their
thoughts through networking with other students and academics. The symposium will be

organized using an online platform viaZOOM meeting.

We hope that this joint symposium will consolidate a stronger collaboration among
partner Universities in the future. Attached herewith are an online registration form and

abstract template. We would appreciate if you could notify the number of participants
and complete the registration by July 30, 2022. The deadline of abstract submission is on
15 Aﬁgust, 2022. For more information or submission of abstract, please contact Asst.
Prof Dr. Nattaya Konsue (E-mail: nattaya kon@mfu.ac.th.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best Regards,

T e

Assoc. Prof Dr.Saroat Rawdkuen

Dean
School of Agro-Industry

Mae Fah Luang University
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